
From: Grant Ranalli   
Sent: February 27, 2024 6:11 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Homelessness vs Parking Spots 

Dear Clerk of the City of Hamilton 

I was more than disturbed to read in the Spectator that Hamilton has voted 
down affordable housing in favour of retaining excess parking spaces.  

Homelessness is a local and national crisis. 
It is inconceivable that Hamilton City Council has made such a decision.  
This is a prime opportunity for councillors to do good for humanity vs kowtowing to  
special interest groups that seem to care more for a safe home for their automobile, than their 
fellow man.  

Best regards, 

Grant Ranalli 
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